 HULL CITY COUNCIL
City of Hull
Proceedings of
August 23, 2021

Mayor Moss called the meeting to order at 5:02 pm.  In attendance were Councilpersons Kyle Te Slaa, Les Van Roekel, Eric Rankin, and John Emerick. Also present were Jim Collins, Denise Keizer, and Brent Kleinwolterink.  
 
A motion was made by Van Roekel and supported by Emerick to approve the agenda. Motion carried 4-0.

A motion was made by Te Slaa and supported by Emerick to approve the consent agenda with the addition of Certificate of Payment #3 for Firm Foundation along with the minutes of August 9, 2021 and August claims report 2.  Motion 
carried 4-0.

Wielenga joined the meeting at this time.

Public Correspondence – A thank you from Habitat for Humanity was given. Suggestions for additional bike paths were given.  Discussion was held regarding bike paths.  It was noted that the suggestions will be given to the Bike Path Committee.

Administrator’s Report – Collins noted that Eric Tiedeman has officially taken the role of Park & Rec as of today.  Collins noted that Amy Kelley has taken the position of Chamber Director.  Collins noted no building permits were given. Collins updated the council regarding Maple Heights, Liberty Heights, Walnut Heights, and Commerce Center inquiries. Collins noted another residential lot was sold in Walnut Heights.  Collins gave an update regarding the Aspen & 8th Street Bike Path weeds.  It was noted that this will be worked on in the coming weeks.  Discussion was held regarding the Elm Street Extension.  Collins noted he continues to send letters regarding mowing and vehicles.  Collins met with B & M Concrete regarding the plans for a new water mixing building.  It was noted the city has filed for a couple new computers with the American Rescue Plan Act 2021.  PHD plans to lay cement in the next week.  Pool is closed for the season and the last late night was a success.  

Finance – no report.

Streets & Storm Sewer – no report.

Building, Equipment, & Grounds – no report.

Parks, Pool, Recreation – Keizer updated the council regarding some misconduct in the Community Building.  It was noted that Woelber and Tiedeman will be working on this.  The 4 kids involved will be billed for time and will also do some community service.  

Public Safety Committee -- no report

City Utilities – no report

Economic Development – no report.

Other Business – none.

Upcoming Events— The next City Council meeting will be held on September 13th and 27th at 5:00 pm.  Collins will be attending the Iowa League of Cities Conference on September 15-17.  Northwest Iowa Development Partners Meeting will be held on September 9th at 11:30 a.m.  NCC Building D dedication will be held on September 21st at 10 a.m.  






Adjournment – A motion was made by Wielenga and supported by Te Slaa to adjourn the meeting at 5:54 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0.



_________________________		_________________________
Jim Collins				Arlan Moss
City Administrator			Mayor 
